
Important Update: Increased Pricing for 

Medication Prescriptions 

Dear Valued Patient, 

We hope this message finds you in good health. We are writing to inform you about an 

upcoming change in the pricing of certain medication prescriptions. 

Effective [Effective Date], the prices for the following medications will increase: 

• [Medication Name 1]: from [Old Price] to [New Price] 

• [Medication Name 2]: from [Old Price] to [New Price] 

• [Medication Name 3]: from [Old Price] to [New Price] 

We understand that changes in medication pricing can cause difficulty and frustration. Please 

know that we are here to assist you with any questions or concerns you may have regarding these 

changes. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued trust in our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Pharmacy Name] 

[Contact Information] 


